



December 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

We are proud that Sheringham Community Primary School and Nursery have chosen Deco Schoolwear to supply their school uniform.

We are a family-run business who pride ourselves on offering excellent customer service, quick turnaround times and garments that are made to last. Due to us not having the expensive overheads of high street shops, we are also able to offer clothing at extremely competitive prices.

Parents are able to order clothing in three stress-free and easy ways: online, by filling in a form or by telephone order.

To start shopping online:

- Navigate to http://www.sheringhamprimary.deco-uniforms.com/ and click on 'start shopping'.
- Simply click on the items you require, choose the size and quantity and add them to the basket
- Once you have finished shopping, click on your shopping cart, register your details and checkout.

Once you have registered you will be able to log back in to check the details of your order. Unlike many other uniform suppliers, we embroider the clothing ourselves rather than outsourcing to other companies, therefore we pride ourselves on a speedy service – up to only 10 working days from your payment clearing.

For parents who would prefer to not use our online service we can take orders over the phone (01572 821 665). You can also pick up an order form from school reception and post it back to us when complete.

If you would like to try the clothing for size before ordering, then just pop into the school reception who will hold a sample range of the core uniform for sizing. For information on delivery and returns, please visit http://www.sheringhamprimary.deco-uniforms.com/

If you have any questions at all or need help ordering, just call 01572 821665 or email info@decoschoolwear.co.uk

We look forward to hearing from you!

Yours faithfully

The Team at Deco Schoolwear